
 

 

  21st July 2022 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians or Carers, 

 
Re: Arrangements for the end of the Summer Term 

 
Parkside Studio College staff and students have, as usual, been extremely busy this term providing students with exciting 
teaching and learning opportunities. Further details of these can be seen in our daily Instagram posts @parksidestudio 
and also in our weekly newsletters, which can be accessed at: https://www.parksidestudiocollege.co.uk/news-and-
events/newsletters 

 
 
As we approach the end of our academic year we will be celebrating our many successes as well as have our students 
participate in our annual Parkside Challenge. The events will commence on Monday 1st August, for this week students 
will be dismissed at the earlier time of 4:00pm, however on Friday 5th August 2022 we will operate our usual end of term 
dismissal arrangements; students will be expected to arrive at College at their normal time of 8:45am and will be dismissed 
in year groups, at the following, approximate times: 

 
Year 10 1:00pm 

Year 11 1:05pm 

 
Students will exit the College site from the main Parkside gates. Should any of the above arrangements be a concern for 
you, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Form Tutor via the College Reception. 

 
Our new term begins on Monday 22nd August, students are expected to arrive at 8.45am where all staff will meet them 
for the new academic year. 

 

Please be aware that Thursday 1st September and Friday 2nd September will be staff training days, students are not 
required to attend college on both days.  

 
Please also note that Academic Tutoring appointments are currently being organised for all Parkside students on Friday 

2nd September, from 2:30pm – 6:00pm. A separate communication to confirm these appointments will be sent out in due 
course. 

 
Just a gentle reminder, it is essential that all students return to College after the summer break in full college uniform 
including black shoes (trainers are not permitted). Please also ensure that your child has a full Physical Education kit and 
appropriate black sports footwear. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

K Porter 
Principal 
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